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The 8th Annual Arab Farm Tour returns to Scottsdale over five days from Dec.31, 2014 through Jan. 4, 2015.

“The Arabian Horse Farm Tours have become a must attend community event. The beauty of the horses; the energy of the presentations; the
class and elegance of the party spreads; are unmatched by any other equine event. People travel from all over the country to the Valley
specifically for the Arabian Farm Tours,” says owner of Stonewall Farms, and coordinator of the event, David Cains.

Each year, 15 of the Valley’s most prestigious farms open to the public for free, for a multi-day event. Each day events are scheduled at
multiple farms that showcase the world-renown horses and different aspects of an equestrian lifestyle. Although guests are encouraged to visit
all of the events, attendees are free to pick-and-choose which events to attend. This year the event will simultaneously support Healing Hearts
Animal Rescue, Arizona's largest horse and large-breed animal rescue, that receives animals from some of the state’s most high-profile animal
abuse cases.

On New Years Eve, a benefit bash in support of the Phoenix Children’s Hospital offers dinner, dancing and a live and silent auction. Tickets for
this event are sold separately from the farm tour, and can be obtained by calling 480.577.8762 or emailing [dhusband@aol.com.

For details about the event, please visit arabhorsefarmtour.com
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